
	
	

September 29, 2018 
 
We are pleased to announce that you have earned the endorsement of Kansas Families for Education PAC for the 
2018 general election. You are free to use our endorsement in your campaign materials and ads.  Please use the 
logo attached. 
 
We appreciate your willingness to run for office and serve your state. 
 
Our endorsements will be made public via our website, Facebook and Twitter accounts.  We will do our best to share 
your Facebook posts but we are an all-volunteer organization. If you have something, in particular, you want us to 
share please let us know via FB messenger.  We have over 10,000 followers on Facebook. 
 
We thank you for standing up for public education in Kansas.  Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Cook and John Martellaro 
PAC Co-Chairs 
FundOurPublicSchools.com 
	


